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Hello,
 
Please find attached a submission on the proposed National Policy Statement – Highly
Productive Land submitted on behalf of Kiwi Property.
 
We would appreciate if you would provide us with receipt of this submission.
 
 
Ngā Mihi | Kind regards,
 
Rebecca Sanders  
Associate
............................................................................................................
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Level 4, Old South British Building,
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